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Announcement of System Maintenance 

   
 
 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

 

Thank you for your access to our website. Our site will be undergoing maintenance from 

JST (UTC+9) 14:00 on September 16, 2022 to JST 15:30 on September 16, 2022. You will 

be able to browse the contents and use the services, but the operation may be unstable. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you, and appreciate your 

understanding. 

 

Kind regards, 


